CONSTRUCTABILITY REVIEW

A Constructability Review will be held for the following project:

IMY-0044-2(396)225
JP NO. 06374(44)
Tulsa County

Description:
I1-44 from Arkansas River extend east 1.1 miles to east of Peoria Avenue.

Scope of Work:
Reconstruct to 6 lanes including Grading, Drainage, Surfacing, Bridges, Soundwalls, Lighting,
Signals, and Traffic Control.

$ 40.5 million +

Proposed Letting:
September 2010

The Constructability review will take place on June 4, 2010 immediately following the Pre-bid,
in the Oklahoma Department of Transportation Commission Room located on the first floor at
200 NE 21* Street, Oklahoma City.

Preliminary Plans will be available in the ODOT Plan Room and on the ODOT website:
http://www.okladot.state.ok.us
starting May 10", 2010. These plans will also be available from the order desk in hard copy and
disk, for prime contractors who wish to offer comments on the project. Contact the Office
Engineer Division of ODOT at
(405)521-2625 with any questions.




